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Dear Planning,

I wish to give my views for the Public Consultation on the New Local Plan Ref:
STR/SS1.

I object to the proposed mass building of new homes in Paddock Wood for the
following reasons:

1) Paddock Wood suffers severe flooding and is at full capacity. TWBC's strategy
is completely flawed because it does not discriminate between waste, fresh and
surface water and I hear reports of damp issues appearing in ground floor
properties because of it. The strategy needs to be reconsidered.

2) There is inadequate provision for transport links in the town, which has roads
filled to capacity with cars at peak times. Traffic diverts into 'rat runs' that are
completely unsuitable for HGVs and properties on them suffer noise danger, verge
damage and the unnerving possibility of accidents and possible loss of life in the
future.

3) The health facilities are not able to accommodate the sheer increase in patients
even now, let alone in a few years time. Wait times are constantly reported to be
weeks for a face-to-face appointment and the only way to get one relatively quickly
is by a phone appointment. Whilst this works for a number of patient issues there
are many who will need an urgent one in person to diagnose issues quickly and
properly - particularly with regard to pregnancy, complex long-term issues and to
ascertain if an issue is serious and requires emergency treatment. Already we see
A&E at local hospitals overwhelmed with people who are very worried about
problems they cannot get an answer to from their GP, online or through the 111
service. With regard to the latter there have been cases reported in the national
press about people dying from getting incorrect or inadequate help from 111.

4) The primary and secondary schools are at capacity and cannot accept any
more children. Many people who will come to the area to take up the new-builds
will be relatively young and will already have children. There is simply no place for
the children to be educated.

5) Money for anti-social behaviour allocated to TWBC has not been utilised; the
Police station has been demolished for houses that can't yet be sold; and there is
not an adequate Police presence in the town. Reports of a significant increase in
crime including burglaries, muggings, drug dealing and attempted robberies from
houses captured on door-bell cams are increasing. There is graffiti all over the
place that isn't cleaned by the anti-graffiti unit TWBC used to have and this
encourages an atmosphere of hatred and turf war (possibly by the influx of young








